
   

  
 
 

 

 
Thursday 15th August 2019                        
Term 3 , Week 4                 
 
Term 3 Information 

The school calendar on our website is updated regularly  
and this will keep you informed of upcoming events. We will 
not be producing a term planner as we are trying to be more 
eco-friendly and   reduce our paper usage.  
https://www.beachhaven.school.nz/ 
 

Rangatira Road Entrance Temporary Closure 

We have just received notification 
that the road works on Rangatira 
Road will mean the closure of the 
entrance from that side of the school 
for two weeks from this Friday 

(16th).  We will be placing the teacher on road patrol at 
Rangatira at the top of Aeroview Drive by the roundabout to 
assist any students who cannot cross elsewhere.  We would 
encourage you to speak with your children if this affects 
their normal travel to and from school ASAP and make plans 
for an alternative route during this time. 

We apologise for the inconvenience and please know we will 
be working with the road safety team to ensure the students 
safety is at the forefront. 

Head Lice 

We have had a couple of cases of head lice 
reported last week so please remember to 
check your children’s hair regularly. We have 
treatment available at the office should you 
require it.  

 
AVAILABLE ONLINE ONLY 
Go to  www.lunchonline.co.nz to set up 
your online account to order. Minimum $10 
top up. Available to order every Friday. If 
there is a problem with your order please 
let us know immediately so       we can notify 
Pita Pit. 

Change of Clothes 

Please ensure your child has a spare change of 
clothes in their bag each day as the field and 
playground are very wet at this time of year.and we are also 
training for Cross Country.  Remember, no spare clothes 
means no playing on the field. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Goodies this week…     
                                           Aaliyah Julian  Room 7 
                                         Keira Elliott  Room 6 
                                           Antena Pawa  Room 17 
                                          
 

 
 
 
 

We are dressing-up & entering a duck 
into the School Race at:  

The Great Auckland Duck Race 
Sunday Oct 20th 
Vector Wero Whitewater Park 
9am – midday 
 
 

All our community is invited to this free event & watch our duck race down the white-
water rapids & be in to win our school prizes! 
 
You can ‘like’ the event’s FB page to keep-up-to-date with all the fun games & activities 
that will also be happening: 
 
https://www.facebook.com/GreatAKLDDuckRace/ 
 
$5 Everybody Race ducks can be bought at: 
 
https://thegreataucklandduckrace.com/ 
 


